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SEP 1 ' 1979In Reply Refer To:

RII.EJV

50-321/79-27
50-366/79-31

Georgia Power Conpany
Attn: J. H. Miller, Jr.

Executive Vice President
270 Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Gentlenen:

Reference is made to my letter of August 3, 1979, transmitting a report
for an inspection made on August 15-17, 1979. Incorrect inspection numbers
were assigned to this report. The correct nunbers are 50-321/79-27
and 50-366/79-31. Please replace the original letter and report cover
page with the enclosures.

Sincerely,

f/zd, y/ pn/,. r,

,s
* ' L 9

Charles E. Murphy, Chief
Peactor Construction and Engitteering

Support Branch

Fncioneres:
1. Corrected copy of letter dated

August 31, 1979
2. Corrected cover sheet ta Peport Ls.

50-321/79-2 7 and 50-366/79-31

cc: M. Manry, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 442
Baxley, Geor;*ia 31513

C. E. Belflower
Site QA Supervisor
Post Office Box 442
Baxley, Georgia 31513

W. A. Widnar
Manager-Nuclear Operations
Georgia Powe r Co:tpany
Post Office Box 4545

1181 274
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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